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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
SUBJECT: Monitoring Access to Care for Medicaid Recipients Enrolled in Fee-for-Service 

(FFS) 
 
The South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services (SCDHHS) releases its draft Monitoring 
Access to Care for Medicaid Recipients Enrolled in Fee-for-Service (FFS) report which includes data for 
fiscal years 2013, 2014 and 2015. 
 
View the report: https://www.scdhhs.gov/reports-page/monitoring-access-care-medicaid-recipients 
 
Questions and comments must be submitted by Sept. 30, 2016, via email to comments@scdhhs.gov. 
 


